
Dear Parents/ Guardians 
 
Since 2018 scientific vaccine experts have been reviewing mounting evidence that a 
single dose of HPV vaccine is sufficient for full protection and have advised a change 
in the schedule from 2 doses to one dose of HPV vaccine. 
As your child has had a dose of HPV, they are deemed to be fully vaccinated, so do 
not require and will not be routinely offered another dose. 
Please contact your immunisation team if you have any questions or concerns about 
this. 

Yours sincerely 
Coventry & Warwickshire School Immunisation & Vaccination Service 

 
Regards 
Ann Russell 
Data/Clerical Inputter 
 
Coventry Schools Immunisation Team 

Wayside House  
Wilsons Lane  
Coventry  
CV6 6NY 
Tel: 02476 961 422 
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